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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: kaytee valencia <kayteev63@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 8:52 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Fwd: Draft EIR/LakeAlmanor

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: kaytee valencia <kayteev63@hotmail.com> 
Date: March 20, 2015 at 8:43:06 PM PDT 
To: "PeterBarnes@waterboards.ca.gov" <PeterBarnes@waterboards.ca.gov> 
Subject: Draft EIR/LakeAlmanor 

I'm opposed to our lakes water being sent down stream, the fish in Lake Almanor are just as 
important as any fish down stream that May or May not benefit from it. Lake Almanor and 
surrounding areas  depend on tourist that come to area to enjoy the lake. Which would be 
drastically effected if the lakes cold water is sent down stream by increased algae growth and 
fish decline both of which would impact humans enjoyment of the lake. 
Kaytee Valencia home owner@ Lake Almanor CA 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


